
St Winifreds
Care Home

Page: 1

St Winifreds Care Home residents enjoy watching the coronation

A number of our St Winifreds Care Home residents joined our Recreation and Well-Being Team in the dining room to watch

the coronation of King Charles III on Saturday 6 May.

We had nibbles and drinks to toast the king and as the event was happening during lunch, we moved our dining room around so

everyone could watch.

The service was on television in all our units and our residents enjoyed discussing how the British always do these occasions in

style!
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